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BURNT HIGH TENSION CABLE BESIDE VICE- CHANCELLOR'S 

LODGE 

 

This is to inform members of the university community that a section of the 11KV 

underground cable beside the Vice-Chancellor's Lodge transformer substation is 

burnt.  

 

The damage affects electricity supply to Pepple, Batuta, Ijeoma, Sankore, Parry, 

Benue, Laird, Kurumi, Elliot, Awba Dam, Wadie Martins, Imo, Gongola, and 

Sokoto areas of the campus among others.   

 

Steps are already being taken to effect repair. 

 

All inconveniences are regretted. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar 


